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The 2018-2019 Academic Year  

 

This year has been a fantastic year for the PE faculty. The buzz around the PE 

Faculty at the Langley Academy is always sensational. The number of students 

taking part in extra -curricular clubs is constantly high and the studentsõ desire 

to succeed is incredible.  

Once again, we have had a very successful year, across a range of different 

sports. National medals have been won in Indoor Rowing by our y ear 9 Boys 

rowing team. County medals were won in athletics by Trey Bennett (year 9) 

who was selected to compete for Berkshire in the English schools track and 

field championships as well as County medals in Cross county for Luke Birdseye 

(year 9). The yea r 9 football team also manage to reach the f inal of the Slough 

schools cup.  

This year our basketball, football, hockey, rounderõs, netball and rowing teams 

have also made their mark in the Slough Borough competitions and our inter -

house sport events have a gain been a huge high light on the sporting 

calendar.  

Academic PE has been very successful with many stud ents taking GCSE and 

BTEC PE at Key Stage 4 and 5 . The students and teachers have worked 

extremely hard to achieve the best possible grades and we are e xcited to see 

what results day will provide us with in August.  

Although it is fantastic to see the students strive to win in sport, one thing that is 

noticeable for our Faculty is the enjoyment our students are experiencing from 

this discipline. Come rain  or shine, winning or losing, Langley Academy students 

simply want to be involved or take part. We are looking forward to Sports Day 

to see that enthusiasm as a great finale to what has been yet another 

outstanding year.  

Lastly, I feel it is appropriate to  thank all the members of the PE faculty for all 

their hard work over the year and I look forward to another successfu l year for 

the Langley Academy.  

 

Sarah Bellis, 

Head of Physical Education Faculty  

The Langley Academy  

 

 



Roll of honour  

2018-2019 

 

Year 7  

Athletics:  Slough Schools Athletics  (girls)   4th Place  

  Slough Schools Athletics (boys)    3rd Place  

Athletics: Slough District sports (girls)     4th Place  

Athletics: Slough District sports (boys)      3rd Place  

      

Football  girls: Slough District 5-aside Tournament   Champions  

Football  girls: Berkshire School Games    3rd Place  

Boys Rowing:                                                                      1st Place   

  

Year 8  

Athletics:  Slough Schools Athletics  (boys)  3rd Place  

Athletics:  Slough Schools Athletics  (girls)            6th Place    

    

Netball:  Slough Borough Netball league    Champions  

Boys Rowing:                                                                                      1 st Place  

Year 9          

Athletics:  Slough Schools Athletics  (boys)   1st Place  

Athletics:  Slough Schools Athletics  (girls)                       2nd  Place  

Year 10  

Football:  Slough League       4th Place  

Athletics: Slough District sports (girls)      2nd  Place  

Rowing:  South of England Indoor Rowing Championships  3rd place  

Year 11  

Berkshire Cup:        Quartet -finals 

Slough League:        3rd Place  



 

 

Rowing  

Nigel Weare has run the competition groups on Wednesday and Friday 

afternoons, comprising 52 different students, and curriculum lessons throughout 

the year, involving 411 students.  Chris Ferrin has run the Enrichment rowing 

programme with 91 individuals, assisted by student teachers Spencer Voakes 

and Tanya Szulc.  I wish to express my great thanks to them, for taking the 3 

teams to the C ounty Championships in June, and to Spencer for 

accompanying me at the National Juni or Indoor Rowing Championships.  

Indoor Rowing  

Only medallists are listed  

Borough level:  

We hosted the Slough Schools Indoor Rowing Championships (SSIRC) in 

February, winnin g three of the four categories, and producing a 1st/2nd in 

yr7/8 boys and a 1st/3rd in y9/10 boys, which is our best result ever at this 

championships.  

Y7/8Girls: Wiktoria Odrazil / Katie Edmonds / Angelika Sierocka / Morgan 

Hutchings ð borough CHAMPIONS  

Yr7/8Boys: Joshua Monds / Subhan Mirza / Subhaan Butt / Zayaan Adil ð 

borough CHAMPIONS  



Yr7/8Boys: Kyle Bradburn / Krishna Deepak / Soham Bafana / Piero Ciobanu ð 

borough silver medallists  

Yr9/10Boys: Matteo Avello / Senraj Brar / Rayan Rahman / Luke Birdse ye ð 

borough CHAMPIONS  

Yr9/10Boys: Benas Juozelenas / Trey Bennett / Bradley Scroggie / Abbas 

Mohamud ð borough silver medallists  

 

County level:  

Three teams were invited after the SSIRC to represent Slough at the Berkshire 

Games in June.  All three teams r eturned as county champions, winning 

outright 17 of the 18 races in which they took part.  This is our best result ever at 

this championships, dominating over the rest of Berkshire.  

Y7/8Girls: Wiktoria Odrazil / Katie Edmonds / Angelika Sierocka / Morgan 

Hutchings ð County CHAMPIONS  

Yr7/8Boys: Joshua Monds / Subhan Mirza / Subhaan Butt / Zayaan Adil ð County 

CHAMPIONS 

Yr9/10Boys: Matteo Avello / Senraj Brar / Rayan Rahman / Luke Birdseye ð 

County CHAMPIONS  

  



 

TLA Girlõs teams.  

Year 7 and 8 Girls football.  

Langley Academyõs footballers have had a very strong and exciting year. The 

year 7 and 8 joint team have had an excellent start to their time at the 

academy; they have won all but 2 of their matches and grew in talent and 

confidence throughout the season.  The team have grown as not only a team, 

but friends too. Their commitment and determination shone through 

throughout the season, which showed with their results and development. They 

won the Slough qualifying games which sent them through to the Berkshire  

School Games where they came third, but only just! They won every 

Powerleague football tournament in Slough this year. We are very excited to 

watch this team grow and develop next season!  

We are  so proud of how committed, passionate and talented this grou p of girls 

are and they have all come a long way this year with their footballing talents. 

Their confidence has grown each week and they have so much fun playing 

which is great to see. With womenõs football growing more popular each year 

and the launch of the Womenõs World Cup this summer, it is amazing to see 

this group of talented girls really enjoying playing football, making friends and 

gettin g a real sense of team spirit.  

The Year 7 and 8 girls have showed nothing but commitment, hard work and 

passion  for football club this year. The numbers have grown each week for 

training every Wednesday and it has been great to see the progression of all 

the girls. We had our first game of the season against Slough and Eton and the 

girls were very excited to finall y put their skills into practice! They all played 

superb ly, it was the best I had ever seen them play and we really deserved the 

9-1 win. The player of the match was Brianna Boateng as she won every tackle, 

assisted some great goals and her passing ability  was second to none.  

With our confidence levels high, we faced Langley Grammar in our second 

game. This match was pretty equal, with each team scoring a goal after goal. 

The score became 2 -2 but TLA girls did not give up. They kept winning their 

individua l and team battles and rightly so, got their well -deserved goal. It did 

not stop thereéwe went on to score 2 more goals and we finally won 5-2. The 

player of the match was Erin Dennis in Year 8 for her contribution to the matc h 

with both goals and assists.   

Special mention to Holly Nicholls; our fantastic and committed goal keeper 

with exceptional talent both in and out of goal. Herself and Morgan Hutchings 

did not miss a single training session which showed within their ability in training 

and games. They will both go very far in whate ver sporting path they choose.  



Holly Nicholls, Morgan Hutchings, Kirah Gill, Jamillah Adulrahman, Erin Dennis, 

Stephanie King, Brianna Boateng, Amelia Samms, Zoe Dube, Ashley Mutasa, 

Maymunah Mughal, Simrat Basra, Fernanda Es sah, Areena Farooq, Candy 

Gyamfi, Jenany Krishnaraj, Laiba Qureshi.  

Year 7 Netball  

This year our new cohort of year 7s relished the opportunity to get involved with 

extra -curricular clubs and we were lucky enough to have two teams, which is 

something to be  celebrated! As the fixtures went on facing teams such as 

Ditton  Park, Upton Court Grammar School and Langley Grammar confidence 

and improvements were very evident. Throughout the Netball seaspm  we had 

a mixed bag of results with both teams, but coming awa y with more wins than 

losses! A few names to mention include Zenab Chaudry and Canndy Gyamfi 

for displaying great leadership qualities and always performing to the best of 

their ability and always striving for more. The students  welcomed the 

opportunity to  participate in the annual year 7 Netball tournament 

unfortunately not winning the tournament but a fantastic experience none the 

less. It has been a pleasure the watch both teams grow with skill, 

understanding, confidence and resilience and I have no doub t that next year 

going into year 8, they will have plenty of success as a team.   

Players include: Jamiillah Abdulrahman, Brianna Boateng, Simran Brar, Emily Di 

Costanzo, Aleesha Din, Zoe Dube, Fernanda Essah, Areena Farooq, Kirah Gill, 

Yaazhini Gnanamicka m, Canndy Gyamfi, Haleema Hussain, Zunaira Jafri, 

Annelise Jurg, Tiana Kariuki, Isha Khan, Karima Khan, Sara Khan, Ashley Mutasa, 

Holly Nicholls, Nimrita Punn, Premleen Purewall, Liaba Qureshi, Dhaniya Rifai, 

Sara Sayf-Ullah, Sabaha Salum, Amelia Samms, Si mreen Sroa  

Year 8 netball  

The new additions to year 8 started of f very positive ly with a strong turnout to 

practice each week! The year 8s had a very good Netball season, there was 

more positives then negatives with improvements, team ethos and leadership 

qualities being displayed throughout. Some standout performances from 

Stephanie K ing and some fantastic shooting from Alina Mahmood contributed 

to the success of the team. A highlight was t he year 8 Netball tournament at  

Khalsa Academy where we came third , narrowly missing out on sec ond place . 

We reall y demonstrated resilience and dete rmination to beat s ome strong 

teams within the borough . Again, next year there is no doubt that this team will 

go forward and progress even more resulting in another successful season.  

Jessica Barolia, Harriet Carvalho, Gracie Wickens, Jasmie Arora, Siman jeet 

Dhillon, Jasleen Johal , Amrita Dhillon, Myeisha Dawkins , Stephanie King, Saher 

zahid, Kisha Duncan.  

 



Year 9 Netball  

On Tuesday 9 October, the team faced Upton Court Grammar School which 

proved to be a thrilling game. It was near on impossible to sp lit the two sides 

with fantastic ability being displayed in both teams. The ball was quickly up 

one end for a shooting opportunity as it was back down the other end with 

competitiveness and desire to win being reflected from both sides.  

UCGS opened the sc oring with some quick passing that broke  through LA 

defence making it 1 -0. The resilience, quality and competiveness of the 

Langley girls responded by having a series of opportunities but not quite 

making that successful shot. 

However, three minutes before  

the end we finally got what we 

deserved, with some fantastic 

build up play that led to Millie 

Penfold being given  the perfect 

opportunity to score; s he 

succeeded pulling us level once 

again. Unfortunately, this time 

there wasnõt enough time left to 

drive on and win the game, but a 

fantastic performance and 

game from the home side and 

visitors. Well done!  

On 11 February, The Langley Academy Year 9s hosted a netball fixture against 

Upton Court Grammar School. In the first quarter, it took us a while to get 

started but after 10 minutes of playing, we worked out the opposing teamõs 

advantages and disadvantages and managed to  work around them and to 

score two goals in the last five  minutes. Throughout the rest of the game, we 

were able to defend the other team e ffectively and get the ball to our end of 

the  court quickly and efficiently creating scoring opportunities. Overall, we 

managed to outplay the opposition and we were victorious winning 12 -2. 

Year 10 Netball  

On 11 February, The Langley Academy Year 10s and Upton Court Grammar 

School  took part in an intense netball match. It was a friendly game working 

on our teamwork and communication skills throughout, however each team 

worked extremely hard and kept the ball moving. Despite fitness levels 

dropping towards the end of the match each player stayed dedicated and 

fought to win possession over the ball. Switching positions during every quarter 

enabled each team to focus on their strengths and weaknesses, however the 

score stayed even throughout with both teams fi ghting for success, Langley 

Academy managed to win with the final score being 9 -7. 



Rounders  

Year 7 Rounders:  

Entering  the summer months meant the return of rounders! It was s o nice to see 

the majority of the  Netball team come across and being able to form two 

teams. The fixture calendar has been incredibly full for all year groups but 

especially the year 7s. Each week we have had a fantastic turnout for training 

on a  Monday evening from our year 7 students,  which goes to show their 

dedication and enjoyment in the sport. Throughout our fixtures we have had 

some narrow los ses as well as a few very convincing wins ; a highlight of this was 

a 13-4 victory against Grove Academy in June! As the season has progressed 

the  studentsõ knowledge  and understand ing of the  rules has developed, 

allowing an improvement in performance, which has been very rewarding to 

witness. Some star performances have to go to Amelia Samms for some very 

smart play along with some killer hits a nd near  perfect bowling and Liaba 

Qureshi who has absolutely owned second base and has been a really crucial 

part of  the team. Again, I have no doubt that this group of talented young 

students will go on to do very well next year in rounders.  

On the 8 th of July the year 7s had their first rounders tournament we were 

lucky enough to put two teams into the tournament! One team narrowly lost 

out to second place and the other team came a very respectable 4 th. The 

quality of batting and the intelligent fielding  and play was a delight to see 

and really demonstrated how much improvement the girls have made in a 

small amount of time. Super proud!  

Players Include: Fernanda Essah, Areena Farooq, Kirah Gill, Canndy Gyamfi, 

Zunaira Jafri, Tiana Kariuki, Isha Khan, Ashley Mutasa, Holly Nicholls, Nimrita 

Punn, Premleen Purewall, Liaba Qureshi, Dhaniya Rifai, Sara Sayf -Ullah, Sabaha 

Salum, Amelia Samms, Milan Mader  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 8 Rounders:  

This year has been very successful for the year 8 rounders team, with some very  

convincing perfo rmances and exciting wins . There seems to be a real ôteamõ 

ethos being formed which has been led by Stephanie King. The girls have had 

some great wins against Eden  Girls School , Grove Academy and Wexham  

School  to name a few, and as the season progressed  the wins became  more 

consistent . Overall, there has been a mixed bag of results but there have been  

some outstanding  performances  from individuals , especially from Amrita 

Dhillon who scored a tremendous 4 rounders in the last game! These gro up of 

girls will continue to grow as a team and undoubtedly come back stronger as 

year 9 students .  

Jessica Barolia, Harriet Carvalho, Gracie Wickens, Jasmie Arora, Simanjeet 

Dhillon, Jasleen Johal , Amrita Dhillon, Myeisha Dawkins , Stephanie King, Erin 

Dennis, Saher zahid, Kisha Duncan, Tia Gill.  

Year 9 Rounders:  

The year 9 rounderõs team have had a mixed year with some really positive 

results, and some not so much. However lessons were taken from all results  

regardless win, lose or draw. The girls have f ormed a good team spirit and have 

demonstrated some great leadership and sportsmanship skills  throughout their 

school year. Some standout performance to mention from Honi Walker 

demonstrating great consistency with her batting and s coring some fabulous 

rounders. This group of girls will continue to grow as a team and undoubtedly  

come back stronger as year 10 student s. 

Honi Walker, Paige Gardner, Leah Stitchbury, Shardell Gyamfi, Sabah Chaudry, 

Jasleen Pangali, Ellie Fitzgerald -Hood,  Zyra Van Der Walt and Romeesa 

Rasheed.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



TLA Boyõs teams. 

Football  

Year 7 boys:  

Year 7 Football at The Langley Academy conti nued to improve throughout the 

season. The consistent high numbers in training allowed the group to d evelop 

together which allowed them to create a better understanding of each other 

and this led to an improvement on the pitch. Hopefully the team stays together 

over the years and continue to make improvements. Although the students 

were unlucky to be knoc ked out of the District Cup , the team did pull off some 

very good results. Tyler Palfrey led the team very well as captain and everyone 

then contributed as a team, hopefully next season there will be more success 

in the various competitions.  

Season Highlig hts:  

7-0 v Churchmead:  A great performance all round from the team, it was 

brilliant to see so many students playing with confidence. A brilliant hat trick 

from Alfie Mitchell, a solid performance from Riley Pearson in defence and a 

workman like midfield  that exhausted the opposition  led to a brilliant  result. This 

was the first sign that real quality play  was coming together.  

5-4 v Beechwood: On the 11/02/2019 at The Langley Academy the Year 7 

football team faced Beechwood School. The game was a competit ive one 

with both teams playing a good standard  of football and matching each 

otherõs abilities. Unfortunately for The Langley Academy the Year 7 team found 

themselves 4 -0 down with 5 minutes remaining of the first half. The team were 

brilliant in motivati ng and pushing each other to improve  their performance 

and get back into the game. T hankfully with  a good bit of skill and timing 

Inderraj was able to score before the half time whistle. The half time team talk 

was a positive one with the team confident that they were still in the game 

and were able to get a positive result.  

The standard  of football p layed in the second half was the best that the Year 

7 team had produced all season, but the best part was how motivated and 

supportive all the players were of each other and as the game progressed  the 

belief and confidence grew and grew. There were t wo exc elle nt long range 

goals from Tyler and a brilliant individual g oal for Inderrajõs second goal and 

before the t eam knew it, the score was 4 -4 with our confidence high against a 

depleted and shocked Beechwood side. With minutes remaining of the game 

a confid ent Chisom makes his way down the left wing, beating two defenders 

before slotting past the helpless Beechwood School goalkeeper. Celebrations 

and cheers came from the year 7 team, they were in disbelief in what they 

had achieved. Fortunately for the team they were able to hold on to secure a 



well -deserved and unimaginable victory considering their position at half time. 

A moment that the team and each player will cherish for a long time.  

 

 

Year 8 Football Team 2019.  

Ben Corderoy, Malachi Murrey, Ollie Ell is, Dru Bailey, Kyran Page, Mukhtar 

Mussa, Amendeep Sire, Samuel Kithinji, Amir Ahmadyar, Alan Zych, Alfie 

Burtenshaw, Erin Dennis, Haris Chaudry, Marwan Elsayed, Jayden Frederick -

Fox, Rahim Jama, Talha Rana, Aksam Salih.  

 

Ditton park 3 -3 

The Year 8 team h ave showed nothing but commitment, hard work and 

passion for football club this term. The numbers have been consistent each 

week for training and it has been great to see the progression of all involved. 

With our confidence levels high, we faced Langley Gr ammar and 

unfortunately lost to a very strong team. The team was obviously very 

disappointed however I feel this was a blessing in disguise as the team seemed 

to train even harder the next week.  

We won our next 2 games against, Wexham and Westgate.  

Our fi nal game of the season saw us play Dedworth School. The match was 

pretty equal throughout, with each team scoring a goal after goal. The score 

became 2 -2 but TLA team did not give up. They kept winning their individual 

and team battles and rightly so, got their well -deser ved goal. It did not stop 

there,  TLA went on to score three  more goals and we finally won 5 -2. The 

players of the match were Ben Corderoy for exceptional defending and Dru 



Bailey for his hard work and sheer determination which contributed to him 

scoring 4 out of the 5 goals.  

 

 

Year 9 Football:  

Year 9 Football at  The Langley Academy continued to improve both in 

numbers and in results this season. This was evident every Monday training 

session from September to March with Mr Evans having at least 20 students with 

which to work.  

This was hugely encouraging and generated a healthy competition for places 

in the squad let alone the team. We were also able to arrange fixtures for two 

squads  and  all the hard work in training evidently paid off this year as we saw 

some fantastic performances and results throughout the  School. The team 

have been well le d by Captain Bradley Scroggie this season and it is his 

leadership that has enabled players like Danny Sines, Mitchel Vicary and Abdur 

Raheem to play as well as they have this season. The U14s had a fantastic 

season with some stand out matches against Slough and Eton School and 

Langley Grammar. A highlight of the season was reaching the final of the 

Slough schools cup competition, dramatically beating Lyn ch Hill in the Semi -

final and l osing the final to Windsor Boys, this was a fantastic achievement and 

the team show good signs f or progress moving into Year 10.  

Team Players:  

Bradley Scroggie, Danny Sines, Mitchell Vicary, Vinnie Murray, Lucas Mole, 

Lewis McKay, Ezekiel Osadolor, Anthony Blaze, Adnan Nuhu, Trey Bennett, 

Hami d Ahmed, Jozef Esakkah, Sajeel Perveaz, Lewis Cargin, Wasif Rahman, 

Aryan Jain, Ousman Ndoye, Uwais Mustafa, Drenis Kastrati, Faris Alabdallat, 

Gilbert Awuah, Mansoor Rajabi, Mansoor Rasheed, Tyrell Samms, Ehsan Sibtain.  



 

Year 10 Football:  

Year 10 have had  another successful season this academic year. Players have 

been committed to improving and have attended training sessions whatever 

the weather. The boys have performed really well over the course of the 

season, becoming stronger in all areas of the pitch . There have been some 

stand out performers; Claudiu Cronicec, Jamie Powell, Borian Krasnici to name 

a few. We have seen some superb team goals scored this year demonstrating 

a high level of technique. Looking forward to next season and Year 11, we 

hope to  continue to see the boys progress and use the playing time to support 

their efforts during their final year on GCSEs.  

Team: D. Dawkins, A Rajabi, T. Jenkins, A. Yunas, P. Ball, Z. Ashar, D. McLean, B. 

Krasnici, U. Mustafa, K. Elsayed, M. Montvydas, J. Joh al, D. Sidhu, J. Powell, F. 

Salum, A. Aden, C. Cronicec  

 

Year 11 boys:  

 

In their final year of football for the A cademy the team had a very mixed 

season. Finishing mid table in the league with four wins, three losses and losing 

out in the Slough Cup to Win dsor Boys in a double header, it was not the season 

that we would have liked to have finished on. All the boy s however have 

represented the A cademy superbly well, being led from the front fantastically 

by captain Toron Maxime, who regularly was an influent ial play in both attack 

and defence. Stand out performances this season were from Callum Dennis 

with a total of 8 goals, with some absolutely unbelievable goals from well 

outside the box. Finnan McNeish at left back defended brilliantly and was a 

very pote nt attacking force assisting in a few of our goals with excellent crosses 

into the box. Abdul Faqeerzada controlled many games in the middle of the 

park and was ably supported by Ramadan Metalia. The effort and dedication 

from the side cannot be challenged  and it has been an absolute pleasure to 

have taken this team for the past five years, seeing them grow from strength 

to strength. I hope many of the boys continue to play football outside of the 

academy and no doubt many will go on to play menõs football at a hi gh 

standard  

 

6th Form Football:  

 

This season has seen a huge development in the 6th form football team. The 

boys have competed in a very challenging league campaign seeing them win 

over half of the games they have participated in. Similarly, this seasonõs cup 

competition saw us pitch our wits against some very talented sides across 

Berkshire, comfortably holding our own, even when going a goal down. The 



boys have developed their patience when in possession and have learnt to 

keep the ball as much a s possible. Training has taken place nearly every 

Monday since September, with large numbers of boys fully committed to 

improving each week. Students were expected to keep on top of their 

academic work in order to play and they were focused and hard workin g. 

Some stand out performances; Jack Deadman as captain, Jay King for his ôFox 

in the boxõ goal scoring, Tom ôI canõt play coz Iõm injuredõ Wilson to name a 

few. Overall, the boys have been fantastic this season and we look forward to 

continuing to progres s next year. I want to wish the Y13s leaving us all the best 

for the future.  

 

Team: MIkolaj Dhillon, Jay King, George D'amaro -Field, Asa Barker, Niall 

McNeish, Thomas Wilson, Jack Deadman, Talha Aziz, Joel Sritharan, Toheed 

Iqbal, Munraj Sidhu, Benson Mwan gi, Bradley Foster, Ephraim Rasheed, Rajveer 

Garcha, Aaron Wickens, Junead Khan,  

Their involvement and commitment was outstanding throughout the year and 

we wish them well in the future.  

 

I would like to thank all of the boys for their efforts this year an d I look forward 

to seeing the returning Year 12s and the current Year 11s next season.  

 

 

 

 

  



The Langley Academy Golf Club  

 

The Langley Academy golf club meant the stud ents were able to work 

towards their junior golf passport.  They had a little help along the way w ith 

Golf Professional Martin Hayes, at Wexham Golf Course.  

Studentsõ work ed  through the ir junior golf  passport to complete levels 1 -5. In 

each  level they need ed  to complete challenges in the g olferõs code, putting, 

short game, long g ame and playing.   

 

Students also got the opportunity to beco me golf coaches for the day at the 

Slough School Sports Network Tri Golf competition.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Manvir  Dhillon , Emmanuel  Legemah , Dylan Ghedia, Isabelle Okine , Pey ying 

Tsang, Morgan Williams, Eyaad  Ali, Imran e Attabou , Advit Ahuja , Jeroni mo  

Agrela , Elizebeth  Monds , Cana Williams, Finn Millar, Rayan Ghauri . 



Basketball   

Basketball has always been a huge strength and a popular sport 

at the Langley Academy, over the last few years several teams 

have managed to achieve a place in the finals of the local league 

competition.  

The enrichment basketball programme has also helped develop the players 

over the past seasons. We have encouraged students from both year 11 and 

6th form to deliver the sessions, which has helped develop the standard of 

basketball at the Academy. The basketball club has continued to thrive with 

new students representing the academy at every age group. The recent 

success of the year 11 basketball team has suppo rted this growth in the quality 

of the basketball at the Academy. The team finished the season with one loss 

and played some fantastic basketball along the way. Many of the boys were 

a key component when representing the 6th form team. The 6th form boys 

ha ve been extremely dedicated this season attending every lunchtime 

sessions 3 days a week.  

Again, this season the ever present, Danielius Makarevicius has been a 

highlight for the all of the Academy basketball teams he has represented, with 

teachers and ex ternal coaches from other schools having mentioned the 

potential and promise he has displayed in some of the more competitive 

fixtures. We hope to build on the success of the basketball at the Academy if 

to continue our successful season next year.  

Year 7& 8 Team Players:  

Joachim Walejko, Rohan Hayer, Dru Bailey, Raheem Jama, Mukhtar Mussa, 

Kyran Page, Ben Corderoy, Timas Montvydas, Haris Chaudhry, Bradley Griffin 

and Zohaib Mohammed.  

Year 9 Team Players:  

Ezekiel Osadolor, Trey Bennett, Ryan Ralhan, Lucas Mo le, Senraj Brar, 

Mohamad Alwahaibi, Mitchel Vicary, Khadar Adam, Sajeel Pervaiz, Luke 

Birseye, Matteo Avello, Hamid Ahmed, Ousman Ndoye, Gilbert Awuah, Rayan 

Rahman, Mansoor Rasheed  

Year 10 Team Players:  

Jamie Powell, Kewin Prietz, Ryan Ralhan, Alfie Hunt,  Jibril Farah, Cristian Callero, 

Khaled Elsayed, Ahmed Aden, Thomas Jenkins, Bentley Francis and Borian 

Krasnici 

 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwigtfjCy5HcAhXF0xQKHe8fC8MQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Basketball&psig=AOvVaw1tqDGpkcUCid6it3KE8wdq&ust=1531210966983461


Year 11 Team Players:  

Glen Danjolli, Toron Maxime, Arslan Ahmed, Mudiwa Muchemwa, Callum 

Dennis, Ramadan Metalia, Joseph Smajlaj, Alhad Salum , Eyaad Ali, Kelechi 

Udochukwu and Adeel Mirza  

Year 11 and 6th, form Team Players  

Rohan Gandham, Amit Jaspal, Billy Whitehead, Harmandeep Sandhu, 

Danielius Makarevivius, Bilal Khan, Daniel Longley, Seyad Bukhari, Methembe 

Tshuma and Shaheer Tariq  

 

Cricket  

With cricket being one of the key foci at the academy, it i s no wonder that 

when the summer comes along the students are excited to put on the whites 

and represent the academy.  

Year 7 and 8:   

The interest in year 7 and 8 cricket has been exceptional from the students. 

The nicest part about running the club was that girls and boys attended and 

everyone was  involved  together . One of the highlights for the cricket season 

was an after school cricket club were a total of 30 students participating in 

heavy rain outside on the astroturf. The commitment was exceptional.  

The fixtures throughout the season  however were difficult, starting  off with a 

loss away at Ditton Park. The students learnt, came to training and the next 

game V St Bernardõs was an 8 run win which went down to the last over. It 

was a deserved result and it was brilliant to see the studentõs hard work 

paying off.  

The development over the 

season has been brilliant and 

the studentsõ attitude and 

dedication has been second 

to no ne, I am looking forward 

to continuing cricket with 

team and hope that the 

students continue to develop 

at the same rate they have 

this season.  

 

 

 



 

Year 9 and 10:  

Cricket this season has been up and down, with some close matches and 

highlight performances the students have won and lost games. Some of the 

highlight performances were Talha Arif v Slough and Eton and Pahul Paul 

batting performance v Upton Court. Also, a thank you to Zain Ashar for 

running and organising the team for games, his help is valued and much 

appreciated. It was great to see the Year 10õs enjoy their last year of school 

cricket. For the Year 9õs they have one more year and I am looking forward 

to see how they develop for their last season.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Athletics:  

Slough District Athletics:  

During our short athletics season we have had some great successes. District 

athletics at Thames Valley Athletics club was an opportunity for us to 

demonstrate the talent we have. Notable achievements were as follows;  

Year 7 - Jake Kabelu - 1st 80m and 600m  

Year 8 - Kiara Allen - 1st 75m hurdles  

Year 8 - Dru Bailey - 1st 75m hurdles  

Year 9 - Luke Birdseye ð 1st 1500m 

Year 9 Abi Woodford - 1st 75m hurdles and Discus  

Year 9 Trey Bennet - 1st in 300m 

Year 10 Emma Wilson - 1st in high jump and 200m  

Year 10 Lois Boland - 1st in Hurdles 

An outstanding performance was given by Year 9 

student Trey Bennet in the 3 00m sprint. Because of this, he has qualified for the 

English Schools athletics competition s elected to represent Berkshire.  

 

Other Year Group Awards:  

-Year 10 Girls won the relay  with an exceptional performance the participants 

in the team were: Emma Wilson, Lois Boland, Chloe Rayner and Dana Watson.  

Year 9 Girls won the relay  in a race that went to a photo finish! Honi Walker 

sprinter the last 100m and stole the lead millimetres  before the finish line. The 

participants in this race were Paige Gardener, Leah Stitchbury, Abi Woodford 

and Honi Walker.  

Year 9 Boys won the relay  convincingly after a  strong finish from Trey Bennet 

over the last 100m they can all be very proud of their p erformance. The 

participants in the relay team consisted of Trey Bennet, Callum Garwood, 

Adnan Nuhu, Ousmane Ndoye.  

All the students that attend the athletics meet did our school proud and 

performed to the best of their abilities. Well done to all those wh o participated.  

 

 


